RECOMMENDATIONS FOR THE CHAPTER REPRESENTATIVE TO THE MEMBERSHIP COMMITTEE

Work closely with your Worthy Matron to help start the following initiatives.

- Ask the Worthy Matron to appoint several members to the Chapter Membership Committee. A
 group effort is very effective in generating new ideas. Through team work, the committee can more
 easily accomplish their goals.
- Appoint a member(s) to call each member and start a dialog about their activities and interests to see what would interest them in coming to Chapter meetings. Finding out why they are not attending may also be very helpful information.
- Appoint a member(s) to gather a list of prospective members and begin reaching out to them.
- Work with the Worthy Matron to schedule activities that are of interest to your prospective members.
- Work with the Worthy Matron to schedule activities with the Masonic brothers in your meeting place.
- Get People Involved
 - 1. Begin by getting your prospective members involved in an activity that your Chapter is sponsoring or helping with a collation.
 - 2. Make sure you recognize their efforts.
- Keep Members Active
 - 1. Appoint a member(s) to keep in touch with members that have good reasons for not being able to attend. This will keep their interest in your meetings alive.
 - 2. Try to settle any differences that might arise before they turn into irreconcilable differences.
- Schedule meetings at either a rehearsal or after a Chapter meeting to let the Worthy Matron and officers know how you/the committee are proceeding.
- Never take a member for granted.
- Encourage all members.
- Reach out to the members that have not been attending and welcome them back.
- Always work for the good of your Chapter.